
 

This term we will be writing a balanced argument 
based on a scene from the book Varjak Paw. The 
children will be writing their own traditional tale. 
Children are expected to join their handwriting by 
the end of the year. We will continue to focus on 

grammar, punctuation and spelling. 

 
 
This term will be working on money, telling the time 
and statistics. They will be continuing to practise their 
times tables ready for the Multiplication Tables Check in 
June. Please carry on using Maths Whizz and TTRS 

weekly for homework.  

 

The children will be thinking about ‘Relationships’ 

this term. 

 

We will be consolidating our knowledge of 

numbers and dates in French. 
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We will be studying Living things and their 
habitats – conservation. They will understand 
human impact on the environment and explore air 
and water pollution. 

 

 
 

Our enquiry question this term is: 
Why are jungles so wet and deserts so dry? 

 

 

The children will be editing photos. They will 

understand how digital images can be changed 

and edited, saved and resaved. 

The children will be understanding the work of 
William Morris and follow instructions to create 
repeating patterns. They will create a mood board 
with a defined theme and colour palette and 
understand methods of creating printed fabric.  

 

 
 

The outdoor lesson will be athletics and indoor 

lesson will be dance. We will be practicing for 

Sports Day which is on Thursday 20th June in the 

morning.  
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This term, the children will be taking part in The 

Big Sing. They are continuing to learn all the 

songs to take part in the concert at The 

Derngate on 21st May. Please use the link on 

DOJO if you would like to buy tickets.  

 

Building upon their knowledge of 

Buddhism, the children will be discussing the best 

way for a Buddhist to lead a good life. 


